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5th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
I am delighted to announce that we have booked a 3 day residential trip to Paris, France for Year 6 students this 
year. The trip will include a visit to Paris and a 2 day hopper pass to Disneyland, Paris. 
 
The dates we have booked are following the SATs examinations. We will be departing from school by coach on the 
morning of Wednesday 19th June and returning on Friday 21st June 2019. This trip is an excellent way of 
celebrating the hard work that the students will have put in to their SATs studies, as well as developing their team 
work skills and taking part in a variety of activities. 
 
In response to last year’s feedback we have tried to improve the quality of the trip. On the afternoon of our first day, 
the students will be seeing the sites of Paris as well as going on a cruise along the River Seine, followed by dinner in 
central Paris before heading to the accommodation. The following two days, we will have the chance to spend the 
whole day in one of the most famous theme parks of Europe. We anticipate staying in the park to enjoy the parade 
and the firework show. On the final day we will be heading home at approximately 2.00pm. 
 
The cost of food and accommodation is £243.50. This includes: 

• Accommodation. 
• All meals and refreshments provided on days 2 and 3 (3 meals per day). Please note: Students will need 

to carry a packed lunch for the first day. 
 
We are asking all parents for a voluntary contribution of £51.50 towards the cost of the activities across the three 
days. This includes: 

• 2 day hopper pass ticket for Disneyland, Paris. 
• 1 hour cruise on the River Seine. 
• All travel costs, including return coach and student travel insurance.  

 
Please note that should we not receive a sufficient number of voluntary contributions then we will not be 
able to run this trip. 
 
Should you wish to pay the total cost of the trip, including the voluntary contribution, then £295 per student will be 
required, payable in 4 instalments of £55, £80, £80 and £80.  
 
Schedule of instalments payable by: 
  
Friday 30th November - £55 
 
Monday 17th December - £80 
 
Monday 25th February- £80 
 
Thursday 25th April - £80 

Exact timings for the trip will be communicated closer to the date, however we would anticipate departing by coach 
from St Peter’s at 6.30am on Wednesday 19th June and returning late afternoon on Friday 21st June 2019. 

Our staff accompanying the students will include first aid trained staff and myself, who has accompanied St Peter’s 
students on residential trips in previous years. We very much hope that all students will want to join in with what will 
be a great experience for the whole year group.  
 
As a school our policy is that all students will have the same opportunities to take part in such experiences, so if 
there are any financial reasons that might prevent your child from attending, please contact Mrs Ravi Matharu, the 
School Business Manager, at the school to discuss this.  
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If you do have any questions, I am of course happy to answer them.  Please contact me to arrange an appointment 
at office@st-petersoldwindsor.org.uk or please direct any payment questions to finance@st-petersoldwindsor.org.uk 
 
Your child will require a valid passport only.  The rules for travel to most European countries will change if the UK 
leaves the European Union (EU) with no deal in March 2019. Therefore, all British passport holders must have at 
least six months remaining on their passport from your date of arrival; otherwise they may be refused entry.  
This applies to adult and child passports.  You must provide the school with the original documents by 1st April 
2019.  Once we have processed these documents they will be returned to you.  You will then be responsible for 
ensuring your child has all their valid documents with them on the day of departure. 
 
To confirm your child’s place on this trip, please complete and return the reply slip below to the school 
office by Friday 30th November with a deposit. The payment will be due in instalments, the dates for which are 
shown above.  It would be very helpful if you could pay the deposit at the same time. 
 
With very best wishes 
 
 

Laura Nunez  
KS2 teacher 
 
 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
St Peter’s Church of England School Trip to Disneyland Paris, France, 19th-21st June 2019 
 
Name………………………………………………   Form……………………….. 
  
I give consent for ………………………….……………..to attend the Year 6 residential trip Disneyland Paris. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………… Date: ............................. 
(Parent/Guardian) 
 

� I have paid by BACS. Payment by BACS should be made to Sort Code 30-99-72 Account number 21866260 
and quote child’s surname followed by Y619 

� I enclose the deposit of £55 in cash /cheque. Please make cheques payable to St Peter’s CE School.  

� I will make payment for the deposit by cash/cheque/BACS on __________________(please enter date) 
 

� I would like someone to contact me regarding the payment of the deposit. 
 

 
 
 
Please return this permission slip to the School Office by the end of November 2018. 
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